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Re: Urgent Report on Unethical Land Practices by Meriam Ocampo
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Merley Darvin <darvinmerley@gmail.com> Tue, Dec 19, 2023 at 12:27 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com, 8888 Citizens' Complaint Center
<8888complaint@op.gov.ph>, denr_finance4B@yahoo.com, mimaropaengp@gmail.com, denr_rpao4b@yahoo.com.ph,
penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph, planningoccmdo@gmail.com, PRC ARTA <arta@prc.gov.ph>, PRC Regional Office 4B
<ro4b@prc.gov.ph>, DHSUD info <info@dhsud.gov.ph>, DHSUD Region IV-B <region4b@dhsud.gov.ph>,
denrlmb@yahoo.com
Cc: "CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB)" <email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph>, pab@ombudsman.gov.ph, Hotline
8888 <hotline8888.complaints@bir.gov.ph>

please do something about this.. this is an abuse of authority.

-porisima

On Sun, Dec 10, 2023 at 10:45 AM Merley Darvin <darvinmerley@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Felix S. Mirasol, Jr., CESO IV,

I trust this message finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention a matter of grave
concern regarding fraudulent land transactions orchestrated by an individual named Meriam
Ocampo, representing Meri_Yam Et. Al.

Upon thorough investigation, it has come to our knowledge that Ms. Ocampo has engaged in
unscrupulous activities, including but not limited to:

Selling land under several
fraudulent titles certified by
the Department of
Environment and Natural
Resources (DENR) Palawan.

Conducting land
transactions
without a valid
license for real
estate brokerage.

Selling land without
proper authority
involves elements of
illegality and bribery
with local government
officials.

Selling
environmentally
protected land with
the intent to
industrialize it into
well-developed
property.

I, Mr. Porisima, am a victim of Ms. Ocampo's deceptive practices. I am compelled to inform you
that she has sold the same parcel of land to multiple parties, leading to significant legal
complications.

Regrettably, despite our focus on this matter for almost two months, the DENR officer
responsible for the land in question has shown a lack of initiative to address the issue and
coordinate with Mr. Fraginal from Human Settlement.

In light of the above, and recognizing the gravity of the situation, I have taken the liberty to
involve both yourself and the Civil Service Commission to address and rectify this matter
promptly.

mailto:darvinmerley@gmail.com


I kindly request your intervention and assistance in resolving this issue to ensure justice is served
and prevent further victims from falling prey to such fraudulent activities.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

-Porisima Victim


